
 

 
 

 

Kia ora, 

 

Te Ahi Kaa would like to thank you the Digital Wings team and the donor companies for the donation 

of computers for Harataunga Marae in Kennedy Bay, to celebrate and promote the arrival of the 

computers Te Ahi Kaa planned a digi pop up day at the Marae, this was to be a fun and exciting 

event to bring together our small isolated rural community of Harataunga, We all agreed that the 

struggles and isolation that hit our community due to the Covid-19 pandemic needed some repair, a 

good reminder would be to hold an event to revive our sense of safety and unity amongst the 

whanau/ Hapu and Iwi that the pandemic had taken away. The pandemic also showed us that our 

community needed help to strengthen their knowledge around the digital world and the endless 

opportunities that are right at our fingertips via the computer, laptops and phones.   Te Ahi Kaa 

approached Te Korowai to attend the event and offer wellness checks for whanau and they could 

also get their vaccines updated if they chose too, we invited local small businesses to come along 

and promote their services to the wider community. I have attached the poster that was sent out to 

our facebook pages and they were also in various shop windows around Coromandel Township to 

advertise the event. Roughly about 70 people come along to enjoy the event, there was food and 

coffee carts and the Marae kitchen was also pumping with hot chips and sausages all for free (with 

the help of funding from Te Puni Kokiri) kids had a blow-up TV screen where movies were streamed 

and virtual reality games were played to entertain the kids while those who were interested could go 

into the wharenui and listen to the guest speakers. So much fun was had by all as you can tell by the 

photos. Thank you digital wings for helping Te Ahi Kaa be able to help our community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 


